
 

Babb Board Report 

 

Summer went by too quickly. The school year is approaching quickly. Registration will be held at 

the school from 8am-5pm on August 18-19th, 2016. We anticipate starting the school year with 30 

students. We welcome to our school Sienna Speicher as our new counselor and Sandi Jo Wilcox as our 

the 3rd-6th grade teacher.    

Once again we will be participating in Glacier’s Environmental Education Program. Many of our 

fieldtrips and ranger visits are funded by the program. This year West Glacier Elementary will be making 

a trip to our school as part of the Environmental Exchange Program.       

We will continue our focus of Individual student success this year and many of the planned 

professional developments will focus on differentiation, using data, interventions and strategies to help 

in achieving this goal. We will be using the STAR math assessment this year.  

I am looking forward to a wonderful school year.  

  

Billie Jo Juneau 

Rural Schools Principal 


